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The Family Support & Resource Center is designed to offer support to families of children that receive Special Education Services in Talbot County. We offer parent/caregiver workshops, presentations, access to our Lending Library where we have multiple books appropriate for children, staff and parents, IEP support, Free IEP Binders with organizing tabs and don’t forget about our family fun activities! We also have Port Discovery Passes that families can borrow. As always, feel free to reach out with any questions or if you are interested in utilizing any of our Resources.  

~ Stacey Behrens at sbehrens@talbotschools.org or 410-822-0330, ext. 197

Special Education Citizens Advisory Committee (SECAC) 

Members, TCPS families & community partners are always welcome and encouraged to attend our quarterly SECAC meetings.  This is an opportunity to become a part of a committee that shapes the activities and events available to children with special needs.  We plan fun social events, excellent seminars, webinars, training events and help determine how local SECAC funds are used. 

2024/2025 SECAC Meeting Dates: 


February 4, 2025  &  April 8, 2025


Meetings will be held in-person at the Board of Education and virtually on Zoom. If you plan to attend, please RSVP to Stacey Behrens at sbehrens@talbotschools.org or 410-822-0330, ext. 197. 

Topic: SECAC Meeting

A Zoom link will be sent prior to the meeting/event.

Feel free to reach out with any questions! 



Important Upcoming Dates to Remember:

1/14/25 – Decoding Dyslexia – An Overview for Parents (6:00 – 7:00 - Board of Education)
2/6/25 – Basic Sign Language – (7:00 – 7:30 - Virtual)
2/24/25 – Special Education Staff Appreciation 
3/4/25 – Down Syndrome 101 – Lunch and Learn (12:00 – 12:30 - Virtual)
3/14/25 – Tips on Applying for SSI – (5:30m- 7:30 - Virtual)
3/22/25 – Tri-County Sibshop – (YMCA 10:00 – 12:30)
4/TBD – “What to do during a Traffic Stop” – (Chesapeake College)

For more information about SECAC or parent trainings, feel free to email Stacey Behrens, Family Support Coordinator, at sbehrens@talbotschools.org.

Save the Date - March 20, 2025

2025 Career Interest Expo - Hosted by: Caroline, Dorchester, Kent, Queen Anne’s and Talbot County Public Schools 

Place - CHESAPEAKE COLLEGE ~ Health Professional and Athletics Building (HPAC Bldg.) Wye Mills

What to expect: Mock Interviews, Break-Out Sessions, Employer Vendor Hall

More information will be sent prior to the event. 



FUN FREE ACTIVITIES
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We have Free Passes to visit Port Discovery Children’s Museum in Baltimore, MD.  These passes are available to residents of Talbot County.  Each laminated pass admits four people for free. This is a great experience and a wonderful way to spend time with family. Please email Stacey Behrens at sbehrens@talbotschools.org or call 410-822-0330, ext. 197 to reserve passes. The passes may be returned to the Talbot County Education Center (TCEC) within 3 days of your visit to Port Discovery, to make them available for other families. Make sure to call Port Discovery Museum and reserve a spot prior to your visit!
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Thank you to Easton Premier Cinamas for hosting our Fun Family Event! It was a fun and sucessful event!



TCPS LENDING LIBRARY 

Feel free to call, email or arrange a visit to check out any books that you may be interested in reading. There will be a check out form as well as a two-week limit for all books. You may also click on the blue link below to view and request books. There are some great books that are appropriate for children of all ages, teaching staff and parents. Please take advantage of this great opportunity! Listed below are a couple of our most popular book titles. Feel free to email with any book that you would like to have access to in our Lending Library!

The Sibling Slam Book ~ Siblings of special-needs children discuss hopes, fears, frustrations, resentment, and triumphs regarding their life with their siblings.

Sensory Integration and the Child ~ Sensory integrative dysfunction, how to recognize it, and what to do about it. https://forms.gle/YT1FrpP7JSLQMfaTA
Attention Families of Students that Receive
Special Education Services:

    Thank a TCPS Staff Member! 
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Please consider nominating a staff member that makes a tremendous difference in your child’s life. This could be a Teacher, Administrator, Instructional Assistant, Staff from Food Services, Transportation, Health Services or anyone else that works for TCPS.

During the last week of February, a few members of the Core Special Education Team will present the staff member that you nominate with a decorated bag filled with a gift card to Dairy Queen, sweet treats, the note of appreciation explaining why they make a difference in your child’s life and a Certificate of Appreciation. 

Only the Administrator/Supervisor and Staff Members nominated will know the child that nominated them (unless you would like us to announce it in the classroom). 

The deadline for nominations is Friday, February 7th!



If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to Stacey Behrens at sbehrens@talbotschools.org or 410-822-0330, ext. 197.


This event is Sponsored by the Special Education Citizens Advisory Committee 



11th Annual Staff Appreciation Celebration 2025
Presented by SECAC and the TCPS Special Education Department

Each year, our Special Education Citizens’ Advisory Committee (SECAC) hosts a celebration that enables special education students and their families to say thank you to specific staff who has made a difference in their child’s life. In the past, students have chosen Teachers, Administrators, Speech Therapists, Occupational Therapists, Physical Therapists and Support Staff such as Bus Drivers and Assistants as their special honorees. 

If you would like to nominate a staff member and highlight the positive impact they have had on your child, please click on the provided Google link:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfRi1EUc29cbsOf_WXxH8BMMYzdeX1yrvQNVYC-93yyJhdSnw/viewform?usp=sf_link and submit it. You can also fill out the form below and mail it to: Stacey Behrens at the Board of Education (12 Magnolia Street, Easton) or email the information to: sbehrens@talbotschools.org. 


Nomination window: January 2, 2025 - February 7, 2025


Student Name: ________________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian nominating staff member: __________________________________________

Parent/Guardian phone number: ___________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian email: __________________________________________________________

Staff member being nominated: ___________________________________ 

School Building: ______________________ Position of nominee (i.e., teacher, bus driver etc.) 

_____________________________________________________________________________


Your Message to Nominee: Your kind message will be re-typed and given as part of their gift.: (write below or attach a letter). 








______________________________________________________________________________



______________________________________________________________________________




Website Resources: 


Parent’s Place - https://www.ppmd.org/resources/

Kinera Foundation - https://www.kinera.org/

Pathfinders for Autism - https://pathfindersforautism.org/

Down Syndrome Association of MD –
http://www.dsamd.org/

Understood.com - 
https://www.understood.org/en/articles/how-to-make-a-sensory-travel-kit-for-your-child

Resource Finder ~ Kennedy Krieger - https://www.kennedykrieger.org/community/initiatives/resource-finder

The Arc - https://www.thearcccr.org/

DDA - https://talbothealth.org/developmental-disabilities-program-resource-coordination-dda/

Special Olympics of Maryland – https://www.somd.org/

Talbot County Food Pantries -
https://talbotcovid19.org/food-resources/








Maryland State Department of Education (MSDE) is proud to produce a new Parent Education Series focusing on Special Education. The four-part series focuses on Special Education Process, Parental Rights, Understanding the IEP, and Secondary Transition. An additional guide on the Alternate Education Framework was recently added and there are plans for further topics.

These are great resources with a lot of information for families. To explore all the publications, click here.

 If you need these guides translated to another language, just use the drop-down menu in the upper right corner titled Translate. Be sure to bookmark for future reference!

The Talbot County Public Schools neither endorses nor sponsors the organization(s) or activity(ies) contained herein. The views contained herein are those of the author and are not necessarily shared by Talbot County Public Schools. The availability of this material is provided as a community service.

Feel free to reach out with any questions throughout the school year!
Stacey Behrens at sbehrens@talbotschools.org
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